
June 8, 2016 

 

Dear Harvey School District 152, 

I will be resigning my position as the Assistant Principal of Bryant Elementary School effective at the end 

of my contract, June 30, 2016.  I want to personally thank Ms. Gipson for believing in me and giving me 

the opportunity to serve as the Assistant Principal.  I will take the learning I have acquired under your 

leadership and apply it to my next educational experience.  

Sincerely, 

Churchill Daniels, Jr.  

Churchill Daniels, Jr.  


